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Andrea Gyger

From: Kevin Baldwin 

Sent: Monday, October 07, 2013 11:20 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Rule Changes

Dear Mr. Gessler: 
  
I am the chair of the republican party caucus in San Juan County and have participated in the last election.  This county is 
very responsible in the way it monitors its voting and fraud is not a problem. 
  
I am requesting that you do not change the current set up as it is working well, and the key is to have honest people as 
judges.  In addition an ID requirement will stop a great deal of fraud along with a voter registration database that requires 
interstate verification to eliminate duplicate voting. 
  
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Kevin E. Baldwin 
  
“You cannot bring about prosperity by discouraging thrift. You cannot strengthen the weak by weakening the strong.  You 
cannot help the poor man by destroying the rich.  You cannot further the brotherhood of man by inciting class hatred.  You 
cannot build character and courage by taking away man’s initiative and independence.  You cannot help small men by 
tearing down big men. You cannot lift the wage earner by pulling down the wage payer.  You cannot keep out of trouble 
by spending more than your income.  You cannot establish security on borrowed money.  You cannot help men 
permanently by doing for them what they will not do for themselves.” Unknown 




